
 
 

From: Bill Croak [mailto:bcroak@fnbmwc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 8:22 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
Don’t punish the good community banks with this repressive assessment.   
 
 

WH "Bill" Croak 

    
Senior Vice President 
First National Bank 
P.O. Box 10600 
Midwest City, OK  73140 
405-739-8776 Fax 405-732-1229 
bcroak@fnbmwc.com 
 


